

BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION LTD.



SAFETY INFORMATION

7/91

VECTOR TANDEM SYSTEM PACKING OF DROGUE PILOT CHUTE

The Relative Workshop recommend that when packing the drogue pilot chute on the Vector Tandem system that:-

The drogue should be laid out and all but two or three feet of the Kevlar bridle should be stacked into the middle. Fold the drogue in half, then fold the bottom back up to the pocket length. Roll each side into the centre and slide the entire thing into the spandex pocket.

BE SURE THAT IT IS FREE TO SLIDE AND CAN BE EASILY REMOVED.

Packing the kevlar bridle outside the pilot chute may cause problems.

David Hickling Vice Chairman - BPA

7th June, 1991